®niversity of Mumbai

NOTIFICATION
No. PG/ICD/ 890 /2017-18

A reference is invited to the circular No. PG/ICD/968/2017-18
dated 21° August, 2017, to all the concerned, The Heads, University
Departments/Autonomous/Institutions, the Directors and Heads, recognized
Institutions concerned, the Principals of all the affiliated colleges/Autonomous
colleges, are hereby informed that the results of B.A. & B.Sc. degree programs
have been declared by the University recently and result of B.Com. to be
declared very shortly and further it has been observed that the result of some of
the students appearing for B.A. & B.Sc. degree programs are kept reserved by
the Examination Section.

Therefore, as per the directions of Honorable Vice-Chancellor all are
requested to continue the acceptance of admission forms of all Post Graduate
programs (M.A., M.Com. & M.Sc., etc.) up to 08" September, 2017.

They are, therefore, requested to kindly note the same and bring the same
to the kind notice of all the concerned, accordingly.
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To,

All the Heads, University Departments/Autonomous/Institutions, the
Directors and Heads, recognized Institutions concerned, the Principals of all the
affiliated colleges/Autonomous colleges.
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